
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Friday 15 November 2024  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our careers education programme to support our Year 11 students as they prepare for the 
world beyond school, we will be holding Mock Interviews on Tuesday 26 November.  The aim of these 
interviews is to help students develop interview skills and build confidence for their future career 
paths. 
 
To make this event as impactful and successful as possible, we would be very grateful if any parents / 
carers could support the event and help as interviewers.  No specific experience is necessary and we 
will provide you with a set of questions to ask each student and a briefing beforehand to guide you 
through the process.  
 
The day will run from 8.30am -3.15pm and refreshments and lunch will be provided. Whilst the event 
runs for the day if you are able to support for part of the day that would also be helpful and we can 
schedule appointments to fit in with your availability.     
 
For most students this may be one of the first occasions they have engaged in such an exercise and it 
can be daunting so preparation and practice is a valuable experience for them.  Your involvement 
would really offer valuable feedback and a real-world interview experience that is encouraging and 
constructive.  
 
In addition to mock interviews for Year 11 we arrange a number of careers events across all year 
groups and we always welcome any support you may be able to offer in expanding our students 
knowledge and understanding of careers, and the world of work, at our events. Details of these events  
can be found in the careers section of our website NLS Website Careers.   
 
If you are able to support us or have any questions please email careers@northleamington.co.uk or 
call  01926 338711- Ext. 8429 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Sarah Barley-Morey 
AHT Y8 Lead, CEIAG/Student Self Reflection Lead        
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